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     Bulletin 

D-03-20-3 

 

Date:  March 20, 2020 

Bulletin: All Licensees 

From:  MDOT MVA 

RE: MDOT MVA Announces Statewide Branch Office Closure in 

Response to COVID-19 

 

To preserve the health and safety of customers and employees, the Maryland Department of 

Transportation Motor Vehicle Administration (MDOT MVA) will close all branch offices statewide 

at 4:30 today.   This operational change, in response to the COVID-19 pandemic, is effective 

immediately and until further notice. 

 

 

All previously scheduled appointments are cancelled. Customers will receive correspondence when 

branch offices re-open and appointments are available again.  

 

Governor Hogan has ordered an extension of all driver’s and business licensed, identification cards, 

permits, registrations with expiration dates beginning March 12 until the end of the state of 

emergency.  As a result, they will not expire until 30 days after the state of emergency has been 

lifted.     

 

 

PLEASE NOTE: Customers and MDOT MVA business partners with questions related to 

emergency business needs, like obtaining a Commercial Driver’s License (CDL) or registering fleet 

vehicles needed to bring resources to Marylanders, should reach out to MDOT MVA at 

COVID19MVAAction@mdot.maryland.gov or call the Business Licensing Unit at 410-787-2950.  
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